
Bristol  County  Sheriff’s
Office K9s spend day with at
New  Bedford’s  Campbell
Elementary School
“Our K9 team had a blast this morning hanging out with the
kids at the Elwyn Campbell Elementary School in New Bedford.

Capt.  Paul  Douglas  and  Officer  Teddy  Santos  brought  K9s
Huntah, Duke and Storm for a demonstration for the kids.

They wanted to thank the great folks at Campbell for the
invitation and the warm reception.”-Bristol County Sheriff’s
Office.

All photos by the Bristol County Sheriff’s Office:
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